
 

 
 

MICHAEL T. MAEROWITZ JOINS SNELL & WILMER AS AN ASSOCIATE  
IN THE PHOENIX OFFICE  

 
PHOENIX (July 27, 2022) – Snell & Wilmer is pleased to announce Michael T. 
Maerowitz has joined the Phoenix office as an associate in the firm’s real estate 
group. 
 
Maerowitz focuses his practice on zoning and land use planning. He represents 
landowners and developers in navigating the land use entitlement process for 
all types of developments in various jurisdictions throughout Arizona. These 
developments range from small urban infill projects to large residential, 
commercial and industrial developments. He also has experience representing 
developers and landowners in the acquisition and sale of real estate. Maerowitz 
assists clients with reviewing and drafting transaction documents, 
quarterbacking closings and conducting due diligence on title and survey issues. 
 
About Snell & Wilmer 
Founded in 1938, Snell & Wilmer is a full-service business law firm with more than 450 attorneys practicing 
in 16 locations throughout the United States and in Mexico, including Phoenix and Tucson, Arizona; Los 
Angeles, Orange County and San Diego, California; Denver, Colorado; Washington, D.C.; Boise, Idaho; 
Las Vegas and Reno, Nevada; Albuquerque, New Mexico; Portland, Oregon; Dallas, Texas; Salt Lake City, 
Utah; Seattle, Washington; and Los Cabos, Mexico. The firm represents clients ranging from large, publicly 
traded corporations to small businesses, individuals and entrepreneurs. For more information, visit 
swlaw.com. 
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